

Campbell River Seniors' Centre Society

A Society Since 2008

January Newsletter

Message from President Dot Muir

Happy New Year everyone!!

The start of another year, they seem to be flying by way too fast. I hope everyone enjoyed a nice Christmas and are looking forward to 2025.

I am happy to report we have our new lease for three years. With this we can plan events without worrying about losing the lease in a year. Thank you to the City and Alan Eddie for giving us this time.

The Board directors and I take this opportunity to thank all members for their part this past year in making our club a good place to be.

We are starting the new year's activities with our crib tournament on the 23rd Jan, \$10.00 entry with cash prizes. Always a good day. The last Thursday of the month, January 30, come out and enjoy our tacky tourist pot luck dinner. Prizes for the tackiest tourist. These pot lucks are always fun and good food and friends getting together.

Our AGM is being held early this year Tuesday, January 21 at 1:30. Come out and vote or apply for a Board position. It is your club so we like to hear from you, any concerns let the Board know.

This message is short as not much happening so far. Once the new Board is in place they can get the year moving.

Thank you all for your support the last two years, I have enjoyed being your president. It has been an interesting experience for me.

Take care stay safe and healthy, Dot

Info Corner

Craft Sale

Genevieve confirms that the craft sale brought in a total of \$540.

Annual General Meeting

The AGM will be held on Tuesday, the 21st of January, 2025. It will be advertised in the Campbell River Mirror on Jan 8th and 15th.

Christmas Turkey Dinner

















Christmas Turkey Dinner, continued

















Christmas Dinner photos by Doug Vater

December Birthdays



On the last Friday of each month (earlier in December, the 14th) we celebrate members who have travelled around the sun once again.
Cake is served at 12:30 to dining room patrons.

Left to right:
Gracie Bentley
Pat Loucks
Deloraine Tadychuk
Dot Muir
Rick Hine

Four ways to get a printed copy of this Newsletter:

- 1. Print your own from the newsletter emailed to your home.
- 2. Print your own from the link on our website
- 3. Pick up a printed copy at the front desk.
- 4. Have a printed copy mailed to your home.

Information on Website

Our schedule of monthly activities: crseniors.com/activities
A copy of this newsletter: crseniors.com/about/constitution
The one page Constitution: crseniors.com/about/bylaws
17 Board positions and names of 14 directors: crseniors.com/about/board

250-914-4401 | crseniors.com | Facebook.com/crseniors

Campbell River Seniors Center | 1414 Ironwood Street | Campbell River, BC V9W 5T5 CA